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13th November 2023 

  

  
Dear Parents/Carers  

  

Braiswick School Photographer  

  

Braiswick,the school photographer has been arranged for Thursday 23rd November 2023. 

  

Individual photographs will be taken of your children.  Once the proofs have been 

received by the school we will send these home in your child’s home school bag. 

 

We are also providing an opportunity, on Thursday 23rd November 2023 for siblings to have 

photographs taken together and to accommodate this Braiswick will be available for 

families from 8:00am – 9:00am.  No booking is necessary, just turn up. 

  

Details on how to purchase your child’s photograph will be sent out to you together with 

the proofs.   

  

Yours sincerely  

  

  Rachel Harrison  

Executive Head Teacher of Willow Dene School  

  

  
 
 


